
  
 

Request for Verification of Score 
 

In computer-based testing, it is extremely unlikely that a failing result would be reversed through score 

verification since the quality assurance processes for scoring each examination are substantial. 

However, if a candidate receives a non-pass score and believes that an error may have occurred in the 

scoring of the examination, the candidate may request that her or his exam be rescored. There is a 

charge of $50 for this service. You will receive notification from PSI after the review has been completed. 

 

Requests must be received by email at info@htcc.org  by: 

• August 1st for the May exam 

• February 1st of the following year for the November exam 

 

 

 

Candidate Name:    Today’s Date:     

Candidate ID #:   Date of Exam:   

  Address:                                                                                                                                                                 

City______________________________________,State,________________Zip:                                                                                                                                                            

Phone:                                                Email:                                                              
 
Credit Card Information: 

 
Card Type:    Card Number:   

Expiration Date:    Name on Card:   

Signature of cardholder:                                                                                                                                
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